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February 14, 2021 
 
Dear Highlands Elementary Parents and Families,  
 
Due to the continued downturn in positive COVID cases in Goose Creek CISD, we have decided to open lunches 
to parents and family members. Beginning February 21, 2022, parents/family members will be allowed to have 
lunch with students during the school day. Each grade level will be assigned one day during the week during our 
transition period.  
 
Monday – 2nd grade                Tuesday – 3rd grade                Wednesday – 4th grade           Thursday – 5th grade 
 
Only one visitor per student will be permitted during this transition plan. Lunch visitors must be listed as a contact 
in our TEAMS system. As a reminder, parents and visitors may continue to drop off lunches for their child.  
 
Before entering the building, we ask parents and visitors to complete a COVID self-assessment. If you are 
experiencing any symptoms, we kindly ask that you do not attempt to visit the campus on your assigned lunch day.  
 
We appreciate the assistance our community has provided us during this challenging time, and we are looking 
forward to having our parents and family members back on campus during our lunches.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Blanca Capetillo 

Principal 

Highlands Elementary School 

 


